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Daniel Buchholtz

From: Info
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 12:33 PM
To: Daniel Buchholtz
Cc: Josh Antoine
Subject: FW: No parking zone

Please see the email below. 
 
 

Wanda Brown 
Deputy City Clerk 
City of Spring Lake Park 
wbrown@slpmn.org 
763-792-7219 (phone) 
763-792-7257 (fax) 
 
 
 
 

From: Becky Ryan <becky.mcp@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 12:13 PM 
To: Info <info@slpmn.org> 
Subject: No parking zone 
 

 
My name is Becky. I live at 8099 Van Buren St NE, Spring Lake Park, MN 55432 and don't mind kids parking on my side 
street and walking. The kids parking have always been respectful.  Some days there is one car, some days there is 4 BUT 
there is space to get through. I also have buses park in the shade of my tree and wait for their next route. That is fine 
with me as well.   
 
If it becomes no parking, I wouldn't be able to pull my van over to the street to give my kids space to ride their bikes. 
Our driveway is on 81st so I don't like them lapping my van and risk going into the road. We homeschool so my kids are 
home during the school day. When the 3 year old is out, the van in my driveway becomes an obstruction and I move my 
van to be able to see the entire driveway without risk. Living on a busy street is stressful with children and knowing I can 
pull my van to my side street helps ease the anxiety.   
 
We also have been having a lot of work done recently and the workers tend to park on the street. With a no parking 
rule, they would need to park blocks away when they need to be able to come and go. The floor guys have been in and 
out a half dozen times today. They have gear in multiple vehicles and being on 81st, I have to make sure they aren't 
blocking the sidewalk so part of then park on the street.   

 This message was sent from outside of the organization. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the source of this 
email and know the content is safe.  


